
June 2021 
  
Greetings to everyone as we enter the summer months!   
  
We have had a busy end to winter and spring!  Trinity is full of excitement, projects, and movement 
towards a better tomorrow.  I continue to be amazed by the efforts of so many individuals and teams 
that make us function.   
  
Approximately 150-200 of our members were able to take a tour of our renovated spaces on May 22 
and May 23rd for our Tailgate and Touring event.  Superlatives FAR outweighed any negatives.  Thank 
you to all of you who worked together to host this event and showcase our renovations.  The weather 
was hot and I thank everyone for pulling through given the warm summerlike conditions outside.   
  
Thank you. 
  
I was asked about two items, the need to have a partition  or curtain for the library doors – for when a 
bride or bridal party would be using the library as a staging or changing location and the possibility of 
having tours of the parsonage once completed.   
  
Speaking of the parsonage, I was able to tour the parsonage last Friday with Trinity pastors and staff.  
We are not too far from completion, which is exciting to see.  The space has not lost its character and 
charm in renovations which appeals to me and from what I am told was a major selling point to the 
Synod leadership. 
  
Thanks for all you do! 
  
Matt 
  
 


